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DEEWR Question No. EW0374_13 
 
Senator Mason asked on 31 May 2012 , Hansard page 5  
 
Question 
 
Capital Projects Report  
 
Mr Manthorpe: No, not yet. The contract commenced in February, and there has 
been no report back from the university—and they are not due to report at this stage. 
Senator MASON: When are they due to report? Mr Manthorpe: I do not have that 
detail with me. I know they are expected to report regularly over the life of the 
contract. Senator MASON: Could you take that on notice? Mr Manthorpe: Yes, sure.  
 
 
 
Answer 
 
The Department received the first quarterly BER-CAM progress report from the 
University of New South Wales in May 2012. The next progress report is due to the 
department in August 2012.  
 


